Town of Stonington
K-12 Building Committee

Regular Meeting Cancelled

The regular meeting of the Stonington K-12 Building Committee for Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at
6:00pm has been cancelled. This meeting is being cancelled so that many members of the K-
12 Building Committee can attend the groundbreaking ceremony at West Vine Street School.
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